The Wearing of the Hijab

Prior to the commencement of the school year, Coláiste Bríde students who wish to wear a hijab must apply, in writing, to the Principal and thereafter a meeting shall be arranged.

The hijab must be plain, dark navy to match the uniform, the Principal has a sample which may be viewed by appointment. The hijab must be ready sewn and short in length. It must be worn tucked in, under the shirt collar of the student in order that the school tie and the crest on the school jumper are fully visible and comply with health and safety regulations in the school. In particular, care must be taken while wearing a hijab in subjects with practical, active methodologies such as Science, Home Economics, Art, PE, Gardening etc.

Students are expected to fully participate in all school events including celebrations, festivals, extra-curricular and inter-school events. Students are also asked to be aware of the culture of handshaking in Irish society and know that this is part of expected behaviour in the school.

Students are expected to respect the Catholic characteristic spirit of Coláiste Bríde in which they are enrolled as a student.

| Signed by: | |
|------------------|-------|
| Student: | Date: |
| Print Name: | |
| | |
| Parent/Guardian: | Date: |
| Print Name: | |
| | |
| Principal: | Date: |